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12 September 2007 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
By e-mail 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2007-0606 & 0615  Union Gas Motion to be heard September 13th 
 
As I am not able to attend the motion on the 13th I would ask that you convey this 
correspondence to the Panel. 
 
GEC’s position remains as articulated on July 13th.   We strongly favour a combined proceeding 
to allow for a full and fair discussion of the competing methodologies and to achieve economies 
for the process and participants.   
 
We have had the opportunity to review EGDI’s motion factum of September 11th and agree with 
the points made therein. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
 
Cc: all parties by e-mail 
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